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Truro Vineyards Hosting ARL Annual Event 
Public invited to learn more of ARL’s work to help animals in need on Cape Cod  

 
For a second year, Truro Vineyards will be hosting the Animal Rescue League of Boston’s 
(ARL) Cape Cod “Paws to Celebrate” event, highlighting the positive outcomes ARL has made 
possible on Cape Cod over the past year. 
 
The event will take place on Thursday, September 15 from 6-8 p.m. at Truro Vineyards, located 
at 10 Shore Road in Truro. 
 
The 21-plus event is $50 per person, and includes light bites from Blackfish Catering, a sampling 
of Truro Vineyards wine, live entertainment form Cape-native and American Idol contestant 
Natalia Bonfini, as well as a complementary ticket for a special Cape-centered raffle drawing! 
 
While there will not be any ARL adoptable animals present, Truro Vineyards is dog-friendly, so 
attendees are invited to bring their pups along! Please note that dogs must remain leashed, 
display good manners, and do well with crowds. 
 
Paws to Celebrate is an opportunity for ARL to connect with Cape residents to thank them for 
their support, and share ways to get involved with its programs that help animals and the people 
who love them on Cape Cod. 

To purchase tickets, visit https://www.eventbrite.com/e/paws-to-celebrate-truro-tickets-
293362283487. 
 
ABOUT THE ANIMAL RESCUE LEAGUE OF BOSTON: 
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The Animal Rescue League of Boston (ARL) is an unwavering champion for animals in need, committed to 
keeping them safe and healthy in habitats and homes. Founded in 1899, ARL provides high-quality veterinary 
care, adoption, and rescue services; while also confronting the root causes of animal cruelty and neglect through 
innovative community programs, police investigations, and public advocacy. In 2021, ARL served over 23,000 
animals throughout Massachusetts. ARL is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. The Animal Rescue League of Boston 
does not receive government grants or public funding and relies on the generosity of our supporters to help 
animals in need. For more information please visit us online at arlboston.org; and be sure to follow us on 
Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram.  
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